
 
 

NATIONAL E-REPOSITORY LIMITED 
 

Circular to all Participants of the Repository  

 

Circular No: NERL/HR-001/2024/001 

Date           : January 20th, 2024 

Subject : Repository Holiday on January 22nd, 2024 on account of Holiday declared under                       
the Negotiable Instrument Act, 1881. 

 
 
Reference to the Repository circular no. NERL/HR-002/2023/023 dated December 19, 2023 on 

Holiday List for the calendar year 2024. 

 

The Government of Maharashtra, vide their Notification No. PHD-1124/C.R.02/JPK (Desk-29) 

and RBI vide its press release 2023-2024/1716 dated January 19, 2024 has declared the Public 

Holiday for “Shri Ramlala Pran Pratishtha Din” on Monday, January 22, 2024 under Section 25 

of the Negotiable Instruments Act, 1881. 

 

Accordingly, all participants of the Repository are hereby informed that the NERL will remain 

closed on Monday, January 22, 2024, as per the State Government's official gazette notification. 

 

 
 

For and on behalf of 

National E-Repository Limited 

 

 

 

Abhishek Rai 
   Chief | HR & Marketing 
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